
 

 

 

Dr. Samia Al-Amoudi Advancing Women’s Health Rights in 

Saudi Arabia  

HGEI collaborator and GTF.CCC TAC Member, Dr. Samia Al-

Amoudi, recently established a new Scientific Chair position at the 

King Abdulaziz University in Saudi Arabia to focus on women’s 

health rights – the first of its kind in the Middle East region. HGEI 

is proud to collaborate with Dr. Al-Amoudi as she advances 

women’s health rights through research and action on gender 

equity. The program seeks “to empower women with knowledge 

of their health rights,” and will focus on cancer patients’ rights, 

particularly breast cancer patients; reproductive health and safe 

motherhood; adolescent sexual and psychological health; and the 

health of underserved women. Dr. Al-Amoudi is a renowned 

clinician, researcher and breast cancer advocate in the Middle 

East, as well as globally, with a long list of accomplishments in 

both innovating and advancing the regional and global cancer 

agenda. For more information on the new program, please follow 

Women’s Health Rights on Facebook and Twitter. 

 

Link: http://isites.harvard.edu/icb/icb.do?keyword=k62597 

https://www.facebook.com/Women.Health.Rights.SMHASC
https://twitter.com/#!/Women_H_Rights
http://isites.harvard.edu/icb/icb.do?keyword=k62597

